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INTEROFFTICE MEMORANDUM

Created: 18-Dec-1996 (3:55pm PST

Sent: 18-Dec-1996 04:03pm PST

From: GEORGE HEADLEY of EI
GHEADLEY

Title.

Dept: Employment & Investment

Tel No: 952-0480

TO: Tim Eaton of EI ( TEATON )
TO: John Errington of EI ( JERRINGTON )

Subject: Mt. Polley Construction

File Number: 14745-40-MTPO/01

Mt. Polley has stopped winter construction. They made lower starter
dam design height of 927 and bumped into -20C weather. At -5 to -10 C
they could place soil if at optimum water content. At -20 C they had
to move fast to compact or they would not meet density and have to

remove soil.

Ag built and updated design report and operating manual due about end
of January. Will then apply for permission to store water.
Construction could restart in March.

Fred Matich has still not submitted his report. Ken Brower will follow
up.

George



